

NCERT Solutions for Class 7 English (Poorvi)

Unit 5- Brave Hearts: Chapter 13- A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers

Let us discuss

I Complete the table given below. An example has been done for you. Check your answers with the teacher.

Name of the War Hero	Contribution and Achievement	Award Given
Major Somnath Sharma	Battle of Badgam in 1947	First Param Vir Chakra awarded posthumously
Captain Mahendra Nath Mulla		
Lance Naik Albert Ekka		
Major Padmapani Acharya		

Ans.

Name of the War Hero	Contribution and Achievement	Award Given
Major Somnath Sharma	Battle of Badgam in 1947	First Param Vir Chakra awarded posthumously
Captain Mahendra Nath Mulla	1971 war against Pakistan	Maha Vir Chakra
Lance Naik Albert Ekka	1971 war against Pakistan	Param Vir Chakra
Major Padmapani Acharya	1999 Kargil War	Maha Vir Chakra

II Find the paragraph(s) and sentences in the text that evoke the feelings given below.

1. feeling of wonder 2. heartening 3. sense of motivation
4. pride 5. visually inspiring 6. sadness 7. gratitude 8. inspiration Ans.

1. Paragraph 1 (Page 180):

Post independence our country has had to fight several wars to protect its borders, territorial integrity, and its people.

This made me wonder, who were these brave Indian People.

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Question Answer Class 7 English Poorvi Chapter 13 May 8, 2025 by Bhagya

Powered by Logo

[Click here to access the best NCERT Solutions for Class 7 English Poorvi Unit 5 Bravehearts Chapter 13 Conquering the Summit Questions and Answers.](#)

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Class 7 Questions and Answers

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Class 7 Question Answer

NCERT Class 7 English Poorvi Chapter 13 A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Question Answer

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Question Answer – Let us do these activities before we read (Page 179)

I. Homage means ‘something that is said or done to show respect publicly for someone’. Whom should every Indian pay homage to? Share your answers with your classmates and the teacher

Answer:

‘Homage means ‘something that is said or done to show respect publicly for someone’. Every Indian should pay homage to the soldiers who laid down their lives for the country by remembering them, respecting their sacrifice, and speaking with pride about their bravery.

II. Work in pairs to complete the table, by writing any three ways in which we can celebrate the victories and honour the sacrifices of the soldiers. An example has been done for you. Share your answers with your classmates and the teacher.

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Question Answer Class 7 English Poorvi Chapter 13 1

Answer:

Celebrating their Victories Honouring their Sacrifices Organising parades or marches
visiting a war memorial

Sharing their stories on social media. Observing a two minute silence. Awarding
medals and honours Naming roads/ buildings after them

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Class 7 Question Answer – Let us discuss (Pages 187-188)

I. Complete the table given below. An example has been* done for you. Check your answers with the teacher.

A Homage to Our Brave Soldiers Question Answer Class 7 English Poorvi Chapter 13 2

Answer:

Name of the War Hero	Contribution and Achieve-ment	Award Given
Major Somnath Sharma	Battle of Badgam in 1947	First Param Vir Chakra awarded posthumously
Captain Mahendra Nath Mulla	1971 war against Pakistan	Maha Vir Chakra Lance Naik Albert Ekka
1971 War against Pakistan	Param Vir Chakra	Major Padmapani Acharya 1999 Kargil War
	Maha Vir Chakra	

II. Find the paragraph(s) and sentences in the text that evoke the feelings given below.

1. feeling of wonder
2. heartening
3. sense of motivation
4. pride
5. visually inspiring
6. sadness

7. gratitude

8. inspiration Answer:

The paragraph (s) and sentences in the text that evoke the feelings are as follows:

1. Paragraph 1 (Page 180):

Post independence our country has had to fight several wars to protect its borders, territorial integrity, and its people.

This made me wonder, who were these brave Indian People.

2. Paragraph 6 (Page 181):

It was heartening to know that our government has recognised the sacrifice of brave soldiers.

3. Paragraph 9 (Page 182):

It touched my heart and also motivated him.

4. Paragraph 12 (Page 183):

It truly is a majestic site filled me with pride for our nation.

5. Paragraph 19 (Page 185):

The over-all environment created an emotive experience that was visually inspiring.

6. Paragraph 20 (Page 185):

It was sad to think about the massive devastation and loss of life caused by wars.

7. Paragraph 22 (Page 185) (Gratitude):

I am going to give a presentation on the story of Major Padmapani Achaiya, who fought for India in the 1999 Kargil War and was awarded Maha Vir Chakra.

III Which is India's highest gallantry award?

Ans. India's highest gallantry award is Param Vir Chakra (PVC).

IV How would Ananda feel after reading this letter?

Ans. Ananda will have pleasure in reading the letter and would enjoy reading Soumya's experience of the visit to the National War Memorial in Delhi.

V Do you think Soumya enjoyed writing this letter? Why or why not?

Ans. Yes, Soumya enjoyed writing this letter as she was too excited to share her inspiring experience with her friend Ananda.

Let us discuss

I Why was Ananda reminded of the poem 'Pushp ki Abhilasha'?

Ans. While in Chandigarh, Ananda visited Bougainvillea Garden in Sector 3. There she saw people offering flowers and prayers. They were paying homage to the soldiers at the War Memorial. Seeing this Ananda was reminded of the poem 'Pushp ki Abhilasha'.

How does Soumya's letter help Ananda in pursuing her hobby?

Ans. Ananda's favourite hobby was collecting stamps i.e. philately. Envelopes of Soumya's letters had beautiful stamps which enriched Ananda's collection. Thus Soumya's letters helped Ananda in pursuing her hobby.

III Ananda is inspired to act after reading the letter from Soumya. What actions does she intend to take up? Fill in the table citing the sentences from the text.

1.	visit	
2.	mobile app	
3.	sharing ideas	
4.	creating a collage	
5.	joining the army	
6.	website	

Ans.

1.	visit	The National War Memorial, New Delhi
2.	mobile app	National War Memorial and Museum
3.	sharing ideas	with friends and relatives
4.	creating a collage	of beautiful stamps
5.	joining the army	to serve the country
6.	website	https://www.mygov.in

Let us think and reflect

I Read the extracts given below and answer the questions that follow.

1. You can see the obelisk surrounded by wreaths that have been placed as a mark of respect. The lighting design is planned in such a way that it transforms the monument's landscape as sunlight changes from dawn to dusk. It truly is a majestic site that filled me with pride for our nation. I was also overwhelmed by the interminable flame as a metaphor for eternal stories of courage and valour.

(i) Complete the analogy with a word from the extract. flame: valour:: wreath: ____

Ans. homage

(ii) How does the lighting design make the monument visually appealing?

Ans. The lighting design changes the monument's landscape as sunlight changes from dawn to dusk. It makes the monument visually appealing.

(iii) State whether the following sentence is a fact or an opinion.

It truly is a majestic site...

Ans. a fact

(iv) What does the everlasting flame suggest?

Ans. The everlasting flame suggests that the stories of courage and valour of our stories are also everlasting.

(v) Choose the correct option to complete the sentence. The tone of the writer in this extract is _____.

A. modest B. light-hearted C. admiring D. nostalgic Ans. C. admiring

2. I was happy to hear that you got an opportunity to visit the National War Memorial. I have heard a lot about it. Some people might see a war memorial as just a monument, statue, an edifice to celebrate a war or victory and commemorate those who sacrificed their lives or got injured in the war. In my view, it is also an expression of deep gratitude for the supreme sacrifice made by our brave soldiers defending the sovereignty and integrity of the country.

(i) Choose a line from the extract which shows that Ananda was aware about the National War Memorial.

Ans. The line is, "I have heard a lot about it."

(ii) What might be the most likely reason for people to consider a war memorial as a monument?

Ans. People consider the War Memorial as a monument because it is an expression of deep gratitude for the supreme sacrifice made by our soldiers defending the sovereignty and integrity of our country.

(iii) Fill in the blank with a suitable word from the extract.

We conduct special competitions at school to _____ our Independence day.

Ans. celebrate

(iv) Select a phrase from the extract showing that Ananda is expressing an opinion.

Ans. (iv) Select a phrase from the extract showing that Ananda is

(v) Complete the sentence with a suitable reason.

Ananda refers to the sacrifice of soldiers as 'supreme' sacrifice because _____.

Ans. the soldiers gave their lives defending the country

II Answer the following questions.

1. What is the significance of the National War Memorial?

Ans. The significance of the National War Memorial is that it tells us about the brave soldiers who made the supreme sacrifice while defending the country.

2. Lance Naik Albert Ekka is an example of selflessness, determination, and exceptional courage. Elaborate.

Ans. Lance Naik Albert Ekka was an example of selflessness because he charged the enemy bunker with complete disregard for his personal safety. It was his determination that he charged the enemy bunker, killed two soldiers and silenced the light Machine Gun. It was an example of exceptional courage that though wounded, he continued to fight with undaunted courage.

3. Explain how the National War Memorial and Museum app will be helpful in spreading awareness about war heroes.

Ans. At National War Memorial and Museum app we find how so many people laid their lives while defending the country. Thus it spreads awareness about the war heroes.

4. Why is it our duty to pay homage to our brave soldiers?

Ans. These soldiers gave their lives so that we can live in peace. So it is our duty to pay them homage.

5. What is the main idea of this text? How does it justify the title, 'A Homage to our Brave Soldiers'?

Ans. The main idea of this text is to honour and get inspiration from the brave deeds of our soldiers. Hence the title, 'A Homage to our Brave Soldier' is justified.

6. Why were the students awestruck and humbled? Explain in your own words.

Ans. The students were awestruck to learn about the bravery of the war-heroes. They were also humbled to see that these great men gave their lives so that others in the country can live in peace.